
 

 
 
 
September 12, 2006 
 
 
 
To 
 
Bell Canada, Technology Development, Subscriber Equipment & Applications 
5099 Creekbank Road, 5N,  
Mississauga, Ontario L4W 5N2 
Canada 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Wavecom has authorized our customer, Visonic, to rely upon the Technical Acceptance 
Certificate for Wavecom’s Q2438 module product received from Industry Canada (3651C-Q2438) 
for the purposes of satisfying the requirements of Bell Canada.  
Wavecom’s authorization is conditioned upon the representations by Visonic that the Wavecom 
Q2438 module product has not been modified for use in their devices. 
 
This authorizes Visonic to make a permissive change Class II to Q2438 module, FCC ID: 
O9EQ2438F-M. The permissive change is for the use of the Q2438 module in Visonic's products 
and should in no way affect the original FCC grant.  
 
 
Please contact Gulmit Sobti at (858) 362-0101 x116 should you have any questions regarding 
this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gulmit Sobti 
Certification and Validation Manager  
Wavecom, Inc. 


